PPCMA Update 04-01-08

Dear Members:

PPCMA was asked today by Pecan Plantation Fire Chief Dave Raffa to send out the following “Press Release”.

Please publish the attached press release approved by the PPVFD & EMS, Inc. Board of Directors in your publication to the Pecan Plantation Members. We are extremely pleased and very excited to make the attached announcement. 

 

Thank you for your continued support!

 

Dave Raffa

Pecan Fire Chief
Press Release to Pecan Plantation Members

Great News for Pecan Plantation Emergency Services!

A Benefactor has come forward with a major financial contribution to fund the building of a Pecan EMS operations and training facility. This commitment was made as a result of the recent Pecan Plantation member ballot approval ensuring long term financial stability for Pecan Emergency Services. The monthly contribution approved from the recent ballot will NOT be used to fund this new PPEMS building! The new building will provide a day room and sleeping quarters for the Paramedics, housing for the ambulances, large training and meeting rooms for EMS, Fire and Auxiliary Services. The new building will be located behind the fire station. Construction will begin as soon as the plans have been finalized and approved!  “The PPVFD & EMS Board and members are very excited and thankful to all the Pecan Plantation members and benefactor for their outstanding commitment and support of Pecan Emergency Services”. 

Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"

Thank you,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen
Kate Dodd
John Gehring
Steve Haines
Ray Stallings
Dan White


To Join PPCMA, simply e-mail us at PPCMA@charter.net
www.PPCMA.org
